
 

 

 

Date:  6/30/2025 
 

From:  Liz Gosselin 

Project Manager II 

Public Utilities Engineering & Project Management 

239-252-1037 

 Liz.Gosselin@colliercountyfl.gov 
 

To:  Potential Quoters 
 

Subject:    Request for Quotes for Multiple Projects under Contract # 20-7800 

   “Underground Contractor Services” 
 

As provided in the reference contract, the County Division is soliciting quotes for the referenced project. 

Project:  Phase 1 – Carica Connection 
Vanderbilt Beach Rd & Airport Pulling Rd 

Transmission Water Main 

RFQ Due Date: Wednesday, July 16, 2025, by 3:00 PM 

Pre-Quote Meeting: Wednesday, July 09, 2025, at 9:00 AM, Water Distribution 
Office 4375 Progress Ave 

Q&A Deadline: Friday July 11th, 2025 by 5:00 PM 

Number of Days to Final Completion: 180 days to Substantial + 30 days to Final = 210 days Total 

Documents Provided: 1. RFQ Cover Letter 
2. Construction Plans 

3. Bid Schedule (PDF & Excel) 
4. Project Manual (See all sections) 

Liquidated Damages: $499.92 per day 

Payment and Performance Bonds: If over $200,000 
  

Your quotation response for this project is due electronically to the Email address listed above no later than 

the date and time specified above. We will not accept any quotation responses later than the noted time 

and date. We look forward to your participation in this request for information/quotation process. 
 

Please return the following documents with your quote: 

• This RFQ Letter signed by an officer of the Firm. 

• Bid Schedule Form with quote costs. 

• Any and all Bid Addendums signed by an officer of the Firm. 
 

____________________________________________________________ 

Firm’s Complete Legal Name 

  ____________________________________________________________ 

Telephone Number / Fax Number 

  ____________________________________________________________ 

Signature 

____________________________________________________________ 

Title 

  ______________________________  _____________________ 

Print Name      Date 

mailto:Liz.Gosselin@colliercountyfl.gov

